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March 5, 1961

Hononable Eugene McCarthy,
U.S. Senator from Minnesota,
Of"ice 0 2 the Senate,
Washington,D.C.

Dear Senator McCarthy:

I am enclosing a wonderful article that appeared in ourlocal newspaper about you. I read the article and think itis wonderful. I thought you might to have a copy of it foryour files.

I am also enclosing a copy pf our latest American GIForum News Bulletins. Certainly hope you enjoy reading it.
President Kennedy is doing a wonderful job and I hopethat we can continue to help him.
Out migrant problem involving American workers ofMexican origin is still pitiful.I hope that all importa-tion of braceros and other foreign workers are stopped un-till the unemvloyment decreases. A minimum wage of atleast 751 mhotld be set.
Keep up the good work.

Your friend as ever,

HectQ:r P. Garcia,M.D.Founder
Incl: article.

News Bulletin.


